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Newsletter 30 16th July 2021 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

A short newsletter this week.  
 

Tonight we look forward to the Year 6 leaver’s party, which will lead us into their final week at Beaupre. 
Mrs Summers has been working hard with the children in her class to prepare presentations with the    
children to share with the school and parents as we are unfortunately unable to have a leaver’s            
performance and assembly. I have been keeping away so that I can fully enjoy the final piece! 
 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher  

Important Dates: 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

School Reports 

School reports will be handed to parents today at school collection time.  If you are unable to collect the 
report in person today, it will be held in the school office for you to collect at a later date, in person. 

If you wish to discuss the report with your child’s class teacher, there will be an opportunity to do so via 
telephone on Tuesday 20th July.  Please contact the class teacher via the class email address by 1pm on 
Monday 19th July to arrange an appointment. 

If you are a non-resident parent and require a separate copy of your child’s school report, please             
contact the school office by telephone or email on office@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk to arrange this.  

Monday 19th and changes to Government Guidance. 

With the end of term fast approaching and the Government’s guidance changing on the 19th July, I wish to keep you       

updated with how this affects our school.  

From the 19th of July we will only have four days remaining of the term and the fact that cases are continuing to rise, and 
the need to keep consistency at the end of a term for the children to support the positive behaviour and to ensure the safety 
of all, we will be keeping the current measures in place until the end of term. I would therefore ask that we maintain the drop 
off and collection times as split and to remain wearing face coverings. Can I also ask that, to keep yourselves and your   

families safe, you maintain social distancing, where possible.  

With regards to September 2021, we are currently discussing the current drop off and collection routine and although we 
hope the road map is successful, we would like to be prepared as best we can for September. I will write next week with our 

plan. 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


News…. 

Wisbech Reads Orange Class: 

Earlier in the Summer term, Orange Class took part in a live question and answer with Sita as part of 
the Wisbech reads. As part of the experience, the children were asked to apply the inspirations for 
writing from Sita to create their own short story titled ‘The Forest of Creativity’ and enter their stories 
into a countywide competition.  

As part of our learning, we chose to take part in the competition to win a selection of books by Sita for 
the school library. The children worked incredibly hard on their booklets and applied some wonderful 
vocabulary and supporting illustrations. So, I submitted an entry on behalf of Beaupre Community  
Primary School. The Local Authority were so impressed, they asked for all the children’s entries!  

I am very proud to inform you, we won the competition! In addition to this wonderful news, certificates 
have been issued by the Local Authority to a selection of children, who really went above and beyond. 
Special congratulations to Charlie, Dylan, Albert, Isabella and Aston! 

Well done, Orange Class! 

Additional Bank Holiday       

As you are probably aware, there are now formal changes to the Bank Holidays in May/June 2022 to 

honour the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee from Thursday 2nd June to Sunday 5th June. As this             

celebration is taking place in the Summer half term, we have been advised by the Local Authority that 

we can take an additional day of holiday within the Summer term.  

We have therefore decided to take this at the end of the half term, with the additional day being    

Monday 6th June and the Staff INSET (training day) moving to Tuesday 7th June.  

Children will therefore break up for the half term at the end of Friday 27th May and return to school on 

Wednesday 8th June. We have carefully considered how this would benefit you and your families to 

take longer holidays over this week. Updated term dates will be on the school website. 

Lost Property 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a collection of lost property in the school, mainly jumpers and sweatshirts. None of the items 

are named, so we have been unable to reunite them with their owner. If your child has lost a jumper 

or sweatshirt, could you please ask them to check the corridor outside Green Class.  

Can I please take this opportunity to remind you to put your child's name in their clothing, we          

appreciate the cost of school uniform and with a name are able to return items to the correct the   

children. 



News…. 

Lunctime Co - Change of Menu  

On the last day of term 22nd July, Lunchtime Co are providing a Seaside Lunch: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change of Menu for Friday 3rd September: 

Fish Fingers, Chips, Beans, Veggie Nuggets and Ice Cream 

The new Lunchtime Co. Menu for September is now on our website.   

School Menu - From September 2021 

https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2018&type=pdf


Important Information…. 

School Uniform 

We hold, in school, a small stock of Beaupre School Uniform. We cur-

rently have a few polo shirts and sweatshirts in stock in various sizes.  If 

you are in need of just one or two items please email the school office 

and we can advise if we can cater for your needs.  Larger clothing items 

still need to be placed directly with TL Productions. 

We always have baseball caps (£3.00), PE bags  (£3.00) and book bags 

(£3.75) in stock.   

Please email the school office to order these items and make payment 

via ParentPay. 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/  

ParentPay 

We have a number of parent accounts in debt for which we are having to chase payment on a daily 

basis at a cost to the school.  Please can we ask for your co-operation in ensuring your child’s      

Parent Pay account remains in credit at all times for school lunches.  If your account is in arrears of 

more than £7, then we may request that your child brings in packed lunches until the account is in 

credit. 

As the end of the school year approaches, we ask that you bring you account up to date so that any 

debt on your account does not carry forward to the new school year. 

ParentPay can be set to automatically send you an email when your balance reaches a pre-set 

amount (choose communications and then alerts to set this to your chosen amount).   

Current Vacancies 

We currently have vacancies for a Mid-day Supervisor and a Teaching Assistant.   

Please see the attached advertisements for more details: 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

Teaching Assistant Vacancy 

https://tlproductions.co.uk/clothing/beaupre-school/
https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2012&type=pdf
file://BEAUPRE.INTERNAL/staff$/RTaylor-Shaw/Documents/Certificates


Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 9th July are 

as follows:                               

Gold    Orange Class      98.82%   

Silver   Red Class       98.46% 

Bronze  Rainbow Class     97.73% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending       

Friday 9th July is Lilly-Danielle in Green Class. 

 

Above and Beyond 

Above and Beyond goes to Afonso in Yellow Class for being 
an excellent role model, who participates well in everything, 
showing a fun, yet mature attitude to 
school. 

Celebrations…….. 

1st     Windmills 

2nd       Combines 

3rd      Robots 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

2020/2021  

16th July School Reports to Parents 

16th July Y6 Leavers Party 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

2021/2022  

3rd September Children Return to School 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

9th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 6 

18th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

21st October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

2nd December Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

3rd February Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 5 

17th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

5th May Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

  


